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CERTIFIED MAIL

March 2, 1993

Mr. Peter S. McLaren
P.O. Box 691
Hanapepe, HI 96716

Dear Mr. McLaren:

variance Application (V 93-3)
PETITIONER: Peter McLaren/Robert Williams
Tax Map Key: 2-8-14:13

This acknowledges a March 1, 1993, fax transmittal withdrawing
subject variance application (V 93-3). Pursuant to your request,
Variance Application V 93-3 is hereby declared withdrawn and is null
and void.

Please submit plans to demolish and repair existing buildings within
the portion of the sUbject parcel zoned Village Commercial (CV) for
review under Plan Approval.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact William
Yamanoha of this office at 961-8288.
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